
 

Battle of Midway 76th Anniversary 
Commemorative Invitation  

June 1942 - June 2018 

On June 2, 2018, American Veterans “AMVETS” Hawaii and the Barbers 
Point Riding Club will be hosting the 76th Anniversary of the Battle of 
Midway. The Battle of Midway was a major turning point in World War II.  
The Imperial Japanese Navy lost two thirds of its aircraft carriers and 
many of the crews and officers aboard them. 

Please accept this invitation to commemorate the decisive American 
victory at Midway made possible because of the immense skill and bravery 
of the men who fought in the skies, on land, and in and under the sea.  The 
outcome of the battle was truly built on their heroism and sacrifice.  And 
on this day and every day, we honor the service of our heroes. 

Donovan A. Lazarus 
Commander  

American Veterans Hawaii 



The Committee for 
The Battle of Midway 

76th Commemoration Ceremony 
requests the honor of your presence 

to attend and participate in the 76th commemorative ceremony of 

The Battle of Midway 

on Saturday, the second of June 
two thousand and eighteen 

in Ewa Field World War II Revetment District 
Historic Barbers Point Stables 

Kalaeloa, Hawaii 
at 0900 

Please confirm your acceptance or regrets before 2 May 2017 
Email your RSVP to admin@amvetshawaii.org 

Attire: Civilian - Business/Aloha Military - Duty Uniform 

American Veterans Hawaii is a 501(c)(19), not for profit, all-volunteer 

Veterans Service Organization (VSO). 
Phone: 808-382-6835 Email: admin@amvetshawaii.org Website: amvets-hawaii.org 
Address: American Veterans Hawaii, 4725 Bougainville Drive, 323, Honolulu, Hawaii 96818 


